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Dear Business Owner,
On behalf of Union Cheer Boosters, this letter is to request support from you and/or your     business.

Cheerleading is a year-long commitment for members of our program.  We cheer at Football, Basketball, and Volleyball games, as well as compete at the state and national level.  Throughout the season, we seek fundraising opportunities to help pay for summer camp, uniforms, equipment, competition fees, and travel expenses.  The cost of one season can be very expensive and much of the financial dues land on the responsibility of our families. 

We are asking you, local businesses and personal sponsors, to help us out.  We would greatly appreciate any monetary donations you would be willing to contribute in order to help us provide funds towards athletes.  

Union Cheer Boosters is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization, so your donation will be tax-deductable.  A receipt for any donation over $250 will be mailed to you with our Tax ID number.  Please make checks payable to Union Cheer Boosters.  Checks can be mailed to: 19215 SE 34th Street, Suite 106-271, Camas, WA, 98607.
For more information, please contact our Booster President, Shelly Boyce, at #360-513-7563 or Head Coach, Tiffany Webb, at #360-433-1097.

We would like to thank you for your time and support.

Sincerely,

Union Cheer Boosters
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